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South Portion of Ermineskin Parkland Closed to Public 
 
On recommendation from the Municipal Insurance Association of British Columbia, the City of Parksville has 
decided to close the southern portion of the Ermineskin parkland property until further notice (outlined in red 
in the map below). 
 
There is no timeline on when this area will be re-opened. Parksville staff will be addressing any items which 
may be considered as a risk to the public. Once addressed, this area of the Ermineskin parkland will be 
reopened. Closure signs have been posted on the trails into the property. 
 

### 
 
For more information: 

Operations Department     250 248-5412 
Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  250 954-3073 
 
 
 

http://www.parksville.ca/
http://facebook.com/cityparksville
http://twitter.com/city_parksville
http://pinterest.com/cityparksville

